From: Christopher Norborg [mailto:CNorborg@igchicago.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 3:00 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Erin Keane
Subject: Gifts to the City accepted by IG Ferguson

Steve,

A Chinese delegation met briefly with Joe today for a presentation on Chicago and the role of the OIG. they presented us with 2 gifts:

· A decorative hanging potpourri (pink with floral images stitched in).

· A book displaying Chinese characters with artfully crafted depictions of blue vases imprinted on it. 

Pursuant to MCC 2-156-142(a)(2), OIG construes these items as gifts to the City. We plan to place them on display in our waiting area.

Thanks,

Chris

____________________________________

Chris Norborg

Pronouns: he/him/his

Associate General Counsel for Audit & Program Review

City of Chicago, Office of Inspector General

